

APPENDIX 1 BUCS COMPETITION OFFER AND ASSOCIATED BUCS POINTS

PUBLISHED | 10 SEPTEMBER 2024 (UPDATED 6 NOVEMBER 2024, UPDATED 20 DECEMBER 2024, UPDATED 3 FEBRUARY 2025)

This document should be read in conjunction with <u>BUCS REG 6 ('BUCS POINTS, MEDALS AND TROPHIES')</u> and the relevant sport specific regulations.

CONTENTS

BASEBALL 11 FOOTBALL 25

 HOCKEY
 31

 JIU JITSU
 32

 JUDO
 33

 KARATE
 34



KORFBALL	35
LACROSSE	36
MODERN BIATHLON AND PENTATHLON	37
NETBALL	38
ORIENTEERING	39
POOL AND SNOOKER	40
POWERLIFTING AND WEIGHTLIFTING	41
RIFLE	42
ROUNDERS	43
ROWING	44
RUGBY LEAGUE	46
RUGBY UNION	47
SAILING	49
SNOWSPORTS	50
SOFTBALL	52
SQUASH	53
SURFING	54
SWIMMING	55
TABLE TENNIS	58
TAEKWONDO	59
TENNIS	62
TOUCH	63
TRAMPOLINE	64
TRIATHLON	65
ULTIMATE	66
VOLLEYBALL	67
WATER POLO	68
WHEELCHAIR BASKETBALL	69
WINDSURFING	70



INTRODUCTION AND STANDARD ALLOCATIONS

This document should be read in conjunction with <u>BUCS REG 6 ('BUCS POINTS, MEDALS AND TROPHIES')</u> and the relevant <u>sport specific regulations</u> which cover various criteria and restrictions which may apply to specific Championships and situations where the allocation of BUCS Points may be reduced or removed completely. This section details the standard points allocations that can be available, with the sport specific sections which follow showing what allocations are in place for each sport.

Team Championships (Leagues and Knockouts) - Leagues

This table shows all the standard points allocations that can be available for each position within a league structure. The following sport specific sections will show what allocations are available for each sport given the structure in place.

Premier Tier																	
Nation (Above North, South	e /	North, South Natior (With North, South below)	1 or nal no ' 1	North/ South	12		Tier 2				Tier 4		Tier 5		Tier 6 and below		
1 st	80	1 st	50	1 st	40	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6	1 st	0
2 nd	74	2 nd	49	2 nd	39	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5	2 nd	0
3 rd	69	3 rd	48	3 rd	38	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4	3 rd	0
4 th	65	4 th	47	4 th	37	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3	4 th	0
5 th	61	5 th	46	5 th	36	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2	5 th	0
6 th	58	6 th	45	6 th	35	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1	6 th	0
7 th	55	7 th	44	7 th	34	7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0	7 th	0
8 th	53	8 th	43	8 th	33	8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0	8 th	0
9 th	52	9 th	42	9 th	32	9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0	9 th	0
10 th	51	10 th	41	10 th	31	10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0	10 th	0

Team Championships (Leagues and Knockouts) - Knockout Competitions ['Regular Format']

This table shows all the standard points allocations that can be available for each position within a knockout competition that follows a regular format of progressive knockout rounds. The following sport specific sections will show what allocations are available for each sport given the league structure in place and therefore what knockout competitions are available.

National Championship		National Vase		National Trophy	Conference Cup		Conference Trophy/Shield		
Winner	50	Winner	35	Winner	30	Winner	20	Winner	10
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	30	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	Runner Up	5
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	20	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9	Losing SF	1
Losing QF	<u>16</u>	Losing QF	12	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6	Losing QF	0
Losing L16	8	Losing L16	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0

Team Championships (Leagues and Knockouts) - Knockout Competitions ['Central Finals Event Format']

This table shows all the standard points allocations that can be available for each position within a knockout competition that uses a central finals event format. The following sport specific sections will show what allocations are available for each sport given the league structure in place and therefore what knockout competitions are available.



National Champion	ship	National Trop	phy	National Shield	
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	14
3 rd Place	24	3 rd Place	14	3 rd Place	10
4 th Place	16	4 th Place	12	4 th Place	7
5 th Place	14	5 th Place	11	5 th Place	5
6 th Place	12	6 th Place	9	6 th Place	3
7 th Place	10	7 th Place	7	7 th Place	2
8 th Place	8	8 th Place	5	8 th Place	1
9 th Place	6	9 th Place	0	9 th Place	0
10 th Place	6	10 th Place	0	10 th Place	0
11 th Place	6	11 th Place	0	11 th Place	0
12 th Place	6	12 th Place	0	12 th Place	0
13 th Place	6	13 th Place	0	13 th Place	0
14 th Place	6	14 th Place	0	14 th Place	0
15 th Place	6	15 th Place	0	15 th Place	0
16 th Place	6	16 th Place	0	16 th Place and below	0

Where teams are tied on finishing position, BUCS Points will be split according to their joint position and distributed equally to the joint institutions/Playing Entities. For example, if two teams tie for 3rd place (such as if they are both losing semi-finalists and there is no third and fourth place playoff) the BUCS Points for 3rd and 4th place will be combined and split equally among them.

Individual Championships (Events)

These tables show all the standard points allocations that can be available for each position within individual and overall/extracted team categories at Individual Championships (Events). The following sport specific sections will show what allocations are available for each category offered at each specific Championships, subject to the number of entries received and/or the number of entrants who attend the event.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th and below
Highest Level [Championship/Elite/Experienced etc.]	12	8	6	4	0
Lower Levels [Intermediate/Novice etc.] where applicable	0	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th	9 th and below
Highest Level [Championship/Elite/Experienced etc.]	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1	0
Lower Levels [Intermediate/Novice etc.] where applicable	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0

Where individuals/teams are tied on finishing position, BUCS Points will be split according to their joint position and distributed equally to the joint institutions/Playing Entities. For example, if two individuals tie for 3rd place (such as if they are both losing semi-finalists and there is no third and fourth place playoff) the BUCS Points for 3rd and 4th place will be combined and split equally among them.

Team Championships (Events)

This table shows all the standard points allocations that can be available for finishing positions within the Championship, Trophy and Shield levels at Team Championships (Events). The following sport specific sections will show what allocations are available at each specific Championships, subject to the number of entries received and/or the number of entrants who attend the event.



Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th	9 th and below
Championship	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8	0
Trophy	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5	0
Shield	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1	0

Where teams are tied on finishing position, BUCS Points will be split according to their joint position and distributed equally to the joint institutions/Playing Entities. For example, if two teams tie for 3rd place (such as if they are both losing semi-finalists and there is no third and fourth place playoff) the BUCS Points for 3rd and 4th place will be combined and split equally among them.



AMERICAN FOOTBALL

Leagues (Open)

Prem	nier T	ier		Tier 1		Tier 2		
Natio	onal	North/	South					
1 st	80	1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	
2 nd	74	2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	
3 rd	69	3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	
4 th	65	4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	
5 th	61	5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	
				6 th	25	6 th	19	
				7 th	24	7 th	18	
				8 th	23	8 th	17	
				9 th	22	9 th	16	
				10 th	21	10 th	15	

Knockouts (Open)

National Champion	National Vase		National Trophy		North/South Conference Cup			
Winner	50	Winner	35	Winner	30	Winner	20	
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	30	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	osing SF 20 Losing SF		14	Losing SF	9	
		Losing QF	12	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	0	
			•	Losing Last 16	0			



ARCHERY

Indoor Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Experienced Recurve (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Experienced Compound (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Experienced Longbow (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Experienced Barebow (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Novice Recurve (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Compound (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Longbow (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Barebow (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Experienced Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1
Compound Team (Open)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0
Novice Team (Open)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0

For team criteria please see entry information.

Outdoor Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Experienced Recurve (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Experienced Compound (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Experienced Longbow (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Experienced Barebow (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Novice Recurve (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Compound (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Longbow (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Barebow (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Experienced Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1
Compound Team (Open)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0
Novice Team (Open)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0

For team criteria please see entry information.



ATHLETICS

10000m Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
10000m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Placings contribute to Overall/extracted Team in Outdoor Championships. For team criteria please see entry information.

Combined Events Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Decathlon (Men's)	12	8	6	4
Heptathlon (Women's)	12	8	6	4

Cross Country Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Long Race (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Short Race (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Long Race Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1
Short Race Team (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0

For team criteria please see entry information.

Indoor Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
60m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
200m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
400m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
800m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
1500m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
3000m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
60m/H (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
High Jump (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Long Jump (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Triple Jump (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Shot Put (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Pole Vault (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
4x200m Relay (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Ambulant 60m (Men's and Women's)*	12	8	6	4
Ambulant Shot Put (Men's and Women's)*	12	8	6	4
Ambulant Long Jump (Men's and Women's)*	12	8	6	4

^{*}Para-athletes of all eligible classifications will compete alongside each other and shall be ranked on a multiclassification basis using the RAZA system.

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Outdoor Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
100m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
200m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4



12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
12	8	6	4
	12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 1	12 8 12 8 12 8 12 8 12 8 12 8 12 8 12 8	12 8 6 12

^{*}Para-athletes of all eligible classifications will compete alongside each other and shall be ranked on a multiclassification basis using the RAZA system.

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 ^{thcyc}
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.



BADMINTON

Leagues (Men's, Women's and Mixed [Scottish Tier 1 and below only])

Premier Tier									Tier 4		Tier 5 (Men's	
North/S	outh	Tier :	1	Tier 2	2	Tier 3		Tier 3 (Men's and Mixed only)		only)		
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6	
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5	
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4	
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3	
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2	
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1	
		7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0	
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0	
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0	
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0	

Knockouts (Men's, Women's and Mixed [Scottish Conference Cup only])

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup	
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6
Losing Last 16	8	Losing	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0

Individual Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Singles (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5
Doubles (Men's, Women's and Mixed)	12	8	5	5
Para Badminton Doubles (Open)	0	0	0	0



BASEBALL

Leagues (Open)

Tier 1	
1 st	30
2 nd	29
3 rd	28
4 th	27
5 th	26
6 th	25
7 th	24
8 th	23
9 th	22
10 th	21

Knockouts (Open)

National Championship						
Winner	50					
Runner Up	35					
3 rd Place	24					
4 th Place	16					
5 th Place	14					
6 th Place	12					
7 th Place	10					
8 th Place	8					
9 th Place	6					
10 th Place	6					
11 th Place	6					
12 th Place	6					

The above points from third place to twelfth place might be redistributed depending on the available schedule on the day, i.e. if a third and fourth place playoff does not occur then different points will be awarded to those positions.



BASKETBALL

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier Tier North/South		Tier 1		Tier 2		Tier 3		Tier 4 (N	∕len's	Tier 5 (N	⁄len's
		South Tier 1		Tier 1		only)		only)			
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1
		7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship	pionship National Trophy			Conference Cup				
Winner	50	Winner	30	30 Winner				
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13			
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9			
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6			
Losing Last 16	8	Losing	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0			



BOXING

Championships

Please note: The weight categories listed here are subject to change. Categories are only available according to the number of entries received – if only one entry is received then the category will not be run.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 48kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 6-13 bouts Under 48kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 14+ bouts Under 48kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 51kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 51kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 14+ bouts Under 51kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 54kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 54kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 14+ bouts Under 54kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 57kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 57kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Under 57kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 60kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 60kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 14+ bouts Under 60kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 63.5kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 63.5kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 14+ bouts Under 63.5kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 67kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 67kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Under 67kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 71kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 71kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Under 71kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 75kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 75kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Under 75kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 80kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 80kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Under 80kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 86kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 86kg	0	0	0	0
Men's 14+ bouts Under 86kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Under 92kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Under 92kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Under 92kg	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>0-5</mark> bouts Over 92kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>6-13</mark> bouts Over 92kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>14+</mark> bouts Over 92kg	12	8	5	5

ry is received then the category will not be run.						
Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 48kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 48kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 48kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 50kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 50kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 50kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 52kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 52kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 52kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 54kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 54kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 54kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 57kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 57kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 57kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 60kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 60kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 60kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 63kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 63kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 63kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 66kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 66kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 66kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 70kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 70kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 70kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 75kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 75kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 75kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Under 81kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Under 81kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Under 81kg	12	8	5	5		
Women's <mark>0-4</mark> bouts Over 81kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's <mark>5-9</mark> bouts Over 81kg	0	0	0	0		
Women's 10+ bouts Over 81kg	12	8	5	5		

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



CANOEING

Canoe Polo Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
B-League (Open)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0

Canoe Slalom Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
K1 (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
C1 (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
C2 (Open)	12	8	6	4
Kayak Cross (Men's and Women's) [Pilot]	0	0	0	0
Open Team	12	8	6	4
Mixed Team	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Canoe Sprint Racing Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship K1 200m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship K2 200m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship C1 200m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship K1 500m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship K2 500m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship C1 500m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship K1 5000m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship C1 5000m (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship K1 2x200m Relay (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Open 200m (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Open 500m (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Open 3x66m Relay (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Open Katacanoe 200m (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see canoe regulations.

Canoe WWR Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
K1 (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
C1 (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
C2 (Open)	12	8	6	4
K1 Sprint (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
C1 Sprint (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
C2 Sprint (Open)	12	8	6	4
Open Team	12	8	6	4
Mixed Team	12	8	6	4



Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



CLAY PIGEON SHOOTING

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



CLIMBING

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



CRICKET

Indoor Championships

Championship (Men's and Women's)		Trophy (Men's)	
Winner	50	Winner	30
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21
Losing SF	20	Losing SF	13
5 th = Place (x4)	11	5 th = Place (x4)	8

Outdoor - Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier T	ier			Tier 1		Tier 2		Tier 3		Tier 4	
National (Men's on	ly)	North/	South			(Men's only)		(Men's only)		(Men's only)	
1 st	80	1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12
2 nd	74	2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11
3 rd	69	3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10
4 th	65	4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9
5 th	61	5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8
6 th	58	6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7
7 th	55	7 th	44	7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6
8 th	53			8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5
		-		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4
				10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3

Outdoor - Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Cha	mpionship	National Trophy (Men's only)				
Winner	50	Winner	30			
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21			
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14			

Within the BUCS Cricket Competitions, teams attaining BUCS Points that have UCCE status and are formed from a combination of institutions, shall have the points attained split equally across the contributing institutions. For example, if Oxford UCCE finish 5th in Men's National, both Oxford and Oxford Brookes will receive 30.5 BUCS Points each.



CYCLING

10 Mile TT Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Road Bike (Open and Female)	0	0	0	0
Para Individual (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4

^{*}Para-cyclists of all eligible classifications compete alongside non-disabled cyclists but results for eligible para-cyclists shall be extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis using the UCI factoring system.

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

25 Mile TT Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Road Bike (Open and Female)	0	0	0	0
Para Individual (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4

*Para-cyclists of all eligible classifications compete alongside non-disabled cyclists but results for eligible para-cyclists shall be extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis using the UCI factoring system.

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

3-UP TTT Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Team Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Team Road Bike (Open and Female)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team Time Trial Bike (Mixed)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Downhill Mountain Biking Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Hill Climb Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Road Bike (Open and Female)	0	0	0	0
Para Individual (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4

^{*}Para-cyclists of all eligible classifications compete alongside non-disabled cyclists but results for eligible para-cyclists shall be extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis using the UCI factoring system.

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team Time Trial Bike (Open and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



For team criteria please see entry information.

Road Race Championships

	Individual Category		2 nd	3 rd	4 th
I	Individual (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4

Track Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Kilo (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Points Race (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Elimination (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Pursuit (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Sprint (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Team Pursuit (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Team Sprint (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
Para Kilo (Open <mark>and Female</mark>)*	12	8	6	4
Para Individual Pursuit (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Para Individual Sprint (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4

*Para-cyclists of all eligible classifications will compete alongside each other and shall be ranked on a multiclassification basis using the UCI factoring system. If there are less than four para-cyclists entered in a category, they shall compete alongside the non-disabled cyclists but results for eligible para-cyclists shall be extracted.

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



DODGEBALL

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier Tier				Tier 2 (Men's Only)		
National (Men's on	Tier 1					
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	
7 th	44	7 th	24	7 th	18	
8 th	43	8 th	23	8 th	17	
	•	9 th	22	9 th	16	
		10 th	21	10 th	15	

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championshi	р	National Trophy (Men's only)	
Winner	Winner 50		30
Runner Up 35		Runner Up	21
3 rd = Place	20	3 rd = Place	13



EQUESTRIAN

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship (Open)	12	8	6	4

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th
Championship (Open)	50	35	24	16	14	12
Trophy (Open)	30	21	14	12	11	9



FENCING

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier	Premier Tier			Tion 2	
North/South		Tier 1		Tier 2	
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19
		7 th	24	7 th	18
		8 th	23	8 th	17
		9 th	22	9 th	16
		10 th	21	10 th	15

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup	
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0

Individual Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Epee (Mixed and Female)	12	8	5	5
Foil (Mixed and Female)	12	8	5	5
Sabre (Mixed and Female)	12	8	5	5

Regional Series

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Beginner Epee (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Epee (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Open Epee (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner Foil (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Foil (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Open Foil (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner Sabre (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Sabre (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Open Sabre (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0



FOOTBALL

Leagues

Premier	Tier											Tier 6	and
North/S	outh	Tier 1		Tier 2		Tier 3		Tier 4		Tier 5		Below Only)	(Men's
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6	1 st	0
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5	2 nd	0
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4	3 rd	0
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3	4 th	0
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2	5 th	0
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1	6 th	0
		7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0	7 th	0
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0	8 th	0
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0	9 th	0
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0	10 th	0

Knockouts

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup		Conference Trophy (Men's Only)	
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20	Winner	10
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	Runner Up	5
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9	Losing SF	1
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6	Losing QF	0
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0



FUTSAL

Leagues

Premie	er Tier					Tier 3		Tier 4	
North/	South	Tier 1		Tier 2		(Men's Only)		(Men's Only)	
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7
		7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3

Knockouts

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup	
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6
Losing Last 16	8	Losing	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0



GAELIC FOOTBALL

Leagues (Men's)

Tier 1						
1 st	30					
2 nd	29					
3 rd	28					
4 th	27					
5 th	26					
6 th	25					
7 th	24					
8 th	23					
9 th	22					
10 th	21					

Knockouts (Men's)

National								
Championshi	ip							
Winner	50							
Runner Up	35							
3 rd Place	24							
4 th Place	16							
5 th Place	14							
6 th Place	12							
7 th Place	10							
8 th Place	8							

The above points from third place to eighth place might be redistributed depending on the available schedule on the day, i.e. if a third and fourth place playoff does not occur then different points will be awarded to those positions.



GOLF

Leagues (Mixed)

Premier	Tier	Tier 1		Tier 2		Tier 3		Tier 4	
North/S	outh	liei 1	TICI I		TICIZ		TICI O		
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7
7 th	44	7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4
			21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3

Knockouts (Mixed)

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup			
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20		
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13		
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9		
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6		
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0		

Individual Stroke Play Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Stroke Play (Men's and Women's)*	12	8	6	4

^{*}BUCS Points are awarded for placings in the Order of Merit, not the Tour Finals event.



GYMNASTICS

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Grade 1 Only (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Grade 2-3 (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Grade 4 (Women Only)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



HANDBALL

Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Men's and Women's)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5

The above points from third place to eighth place might be redistributed depending on the available schedule on the day, i.e. if a third and fourth place playoff does not occur then different points will be awarded to those positions.



HOCKEY

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier	Tier			T: -: 1	Tier 1			Tier 3		Tier 4		Tier 5		
Nationa	I	North	/South	Hel I		Tier 2		TIEL 3		1161 4		Herb	Tiel 3	
1 st	100	1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6	
2 nd	90	2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5	
3 rd	81	3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4	
4 th	73	4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3	
5 th	66	5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2	
6 th	60	6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1	
7 th	55	7 th	44	7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0	
8 th	53	8 th	43	8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0	
9 th	52	9 th	42	9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0	
					21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0	

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship		National Vase		National Trophy		Conference Cup		Conference Trophy		
Winner	30	Winner	35	Winner	30	Winner	20	Winner	10	
Runner Up	24	Runner Up	30	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	Runner Up	5	
Losing SF	14	Losing SF	20	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9	Losing SF	1	
Losing QF 10		Losing QF	10	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6	Losing QF	0	
		Losing L16	0	Losing	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	

In Hockey, the BUCS Points available at National League (positions 1st–6th) and National Championship (Winner, Runner Up, Losing SF x 2 and Losing QF x2) level have been combined and distributed differently to other sports, with a heavier weighting to the league.



JIU JITSU

Atemi Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
BUCS Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
1 st Dan Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Brown Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Dark Blue Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Light Blue Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Purple Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Green Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Orange Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Yellow Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Novice Grade (Men's and Women's)	0	0	O	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th	l
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1	



JUDO

Championships

Please note: The categories listed here are subject to change. Categories are only available according to the number of entries received and/or the number of competitors who attend the event and as a result some may be cancelled or merged either pre-event or at the event. If categories are merged only one set of BUCS Points will be awarded.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Men's Dan Grade -60kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Dan Grade -66kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Dan Grade -73kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Dan Grade -81kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Dan Grade -90kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Dan Grade -100kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Dan Grade 100kg+	12	8	5	5
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -60kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -66kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -73kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -81kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -90kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -100kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade 100kg+	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -60kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -66kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -73kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -81kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -90kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -100kg	0	0	0	0
Men's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade 100kg+	0	0	0	0
Men's Team*	12	8	5	5

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Women's Dan Grade -48kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Dan Grade -52kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Dan Grade -57kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Dan Grade -63kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Dan Grade -70kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Dan Grade -78kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Dan Grade 78kg+	12	8	5	5
Women's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -48kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -52kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -57kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -63kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -70kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Higher</mark> Kyu Grade -78kg	0	0	0	0
Women's Higher Kyu Grade 78kg+	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -48kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -52kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -57kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -63kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -70kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade -78kg	0	0	0	0
Women's <mark>Lower</mark> Kyu Grade 78kg+	0	0	0	0
Women's Team*	12	8	5	5

^{*}Depending on the number of entries and the available schedule on the day, it may be possible to identify a 3rd and 4th place in which case the points shall be 6 and 4 respectively.

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



KARATE

Championships

Please note: The categories listed here for Kumite are subject to change. Categories are only available according to the number of entries received and/or the number of competitors who attend the event and as a result some may be cancelled or merged either pre-event or at the event. If categories are merged only one set of BUCS Points will be awarded.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd /4 th
Kata Senior (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Kata Intermediate (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Kata Novice (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Men's Senior Kumite -60kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Senior Kumite -67kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Senior Kumite -75kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Senior Kumite -84kg	12	8	5	5
Men's Senior Kumite 84kg+	12	8	5	5
Women's Senior Kumite -50kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Senior Kumite -55kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Senior Kumite -61kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Senior Kumite -68kg	12	8	5	5
Women's Senior Kumite 68kg+	12	8	5	5
Men's Novice LW Kumite -70kg	0	0	0	0
Men's Novice MW Kumite -80kg	0	0	0	0
Men's Novice HW Kumite 80kg+	0	0	0	0
Women's Novice LW Kumite -57kg	0	0	0	0
Women's Novice MW Kumite -63kg	0	0	0	0
Women's Novice HW Kumite 63kg+	0	0	0	0
Team Kumite (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5
Team Kata (Open)	12	8	5	5

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.



KORFBALL

Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Mixed)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5
Shield (Mixed)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



LACROSSE

Leagues (Men's)

Premier Tier North/South		Tion 1		Tier 2		
		Tier 1				
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	
		7 th	24	7 th	18	
		8 th	23	8 th	17	
		9 th	22	9 th	16	
		10 th	21	10 th	15	

Leagues (Women's)

Premier Tier			Tier 1		Tier 2		Tier 3		
North/S	outh 1	North/S	outh 2	Hel I		Her Z		1161 3	
1 st	50	1 st	40	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18
2 nd	49	2 nd	39	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17
3 rd	48	3 rd	38	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16
4 th	47	4 th	37	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15
5 th	46	5 th	36	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14
6 th	45	6 th	35	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13
				7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12
				8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11
				9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10
				10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup			
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20		
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13		
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9		
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6		
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0		

Lacrosse 6s Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Men's and Women's)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5

The above points from third place to eighth place might be redistributed depending on the available schedule on the day, i.e. if a third and fourth place playoff does not occur then different points will be awarded to those positions.



MODERN BIATHLON AND PENTATHLON

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Modern Biathlon (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Modern Pentathlon (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Modern Triathlon (Men's and Women's) [Pilot]	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Modern Biathlon (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1
Modern Pentathlon (Open)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1
Modern Triathlon (Men's and Women's) [Pilot]	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0



NETBALL

Leagues (Women's)

Premi	er Tier			Tion 1	Tier 1		Tier 1 Tier 2 T		Tier 3	ier 3 Tier 4			Tier 5		Tier 6	Tier 6 and below	
North	/South 1	North/	South 2	Heri		l lier 2	TICI Z		1161 3		Tier 4		Tiel 3				
1 st	50	1 st	40	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6	1 st	0		
2 nd	49	2 nd	39	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5	2 nd	0		
3 rd	48	3 rd	38	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4	3 rd	0		
4 th	47	4 th	37	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3	4 th	0		
5 th	46	5 th	36	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2	5 th	0		
6 th	45	6 th	35	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1	6 th	0		
				7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0	7 th	0		
				8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0	8 th	0		
				9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0	9 th	0		
				10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0	10 th	0		

Knockouts (Women's)

National Championship		National Trophy	Conference Cup		Conference Trophy		
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20	Winner	10
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	Runner Up	5
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9	Losing SF	1
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6	Losing QF	0
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0



ORIENTEERING

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual A Class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Individual B Class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Individual C Class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Relay (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



POOL AND SNOOKER

Eight-ball Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd	5 th	5 th	7 th	7 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	20	20	11	11	11	11
Trophy (Men's and Women's)	30	21	13	13	8	8	8	8
Shield (Men's)	20	14	8.5	8.5	3	3	3	3

Nine-ball Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Individual (Open)	12	8	5	5

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd	5 th	5 th	7 th	7 th
Championship (Open)	50	35	20	20	11	11	11	11
Trophy (Open)	30	21	13	13	8	8	8	8

Snooker Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Individual (Open)	12	8	5	5

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd	5 th	5 th	7 th	7 th
Championship (Open)	50	35	20	20	11	11	11	11
Trophy (Open)	30	21	13	13	8	8	8	8
Shield (Open)	20	14	8.5	8.5	3	3	3	3



POWERLIFTING AND WEIGHTLIFTING

Powerlifting Championships

Please note: The categories listed here are subject to change. Categories are only available according to the number of entries received and/or the number of competitors who attend the event and as a result some may be cancelled or merged either pre-event or at the event. If categories are merged only one set of BUCS Points will be awarded.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Men's 59kg	12	8	6	4
Men's 66kg	12	8	6	4
Men's 74kg	12	8	6	4
Men's 83kg	12	8	6	4
Men's 93kg	12	8	6	4
Men's 105kg	12	8	6	4
Men's 120kg	12	8	6	4
Men's +120kg	12	8	6	4

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Women's 47kg	12	8	6	4
Women's 52kg	12	8	6	4
Women's 57kg	12	8	6	4
Women's 63kg	12	8	6	4
Women's 69kg	12	8	6	4
Women's 76kg	12	8	6	4
Women's 84kg	12	8	6	4
Women's +84kg	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Weightlifting and Para Powerlifting Championships

Please note: The categories listed here are subject to change. Categories are only available according to the number of entries received and/or the number of competitors who attend the event and as a result some may be cancelled or merged either pre-event or at the event. If categories are merged only one set of BUCS Points will be awarded.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Men's Weightlifting 55kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 61kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 67kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 73kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 81kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 89kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 96kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 102kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting 109kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Weightlifting +109kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Para Powerlifting 72kg	12	8	6	4
Men's Para Powerlifting +72kg	12	8	6	4

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Women's Weightlifting 45kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 49kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 55kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 59kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 64kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 71kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 76kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 81kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting 87kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Weightlifting +87kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Para Powerlifting 61kg	12	8	6	4
Women's Para Powerlifting +61kg	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see the sport specific regulations.



RIFLE

Full Bore Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Small Bore Indoor Championships (Short Range)

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Novice (Open)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Small Bore Outdoor Championships (Long Range)

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Pairs (Open)	12	8	6	4
Triad (Women's)	12	8	6	4
Quartets (Open)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



ROUNDERS

Championships

Team	1st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8



ROWING

Indoor Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Adaptive (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Lightweight (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Beginner (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

4s and 8s Head

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship 4x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 4- (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 4+ (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 8+ (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Lightweight 4- (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Intermediate 4x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 4+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 8+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate Lightweight 4x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 4x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 4+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 8+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Regatta

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship 1x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 2x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 2- (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 4x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 4- (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 4+ (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 8+ (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Lightweight 1x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Lightweight 2x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Lightweight 4- (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Intermediate 1x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 2x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 2- (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 4x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 4+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate 8+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0



Intermediate Lightweight 1x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate Lightweight 2- (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Intermediate Lightweight 4x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 1x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 2x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 4x (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 4+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Beginner 8+ (Open and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Small Boats Head

Individual Category	1st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship 1x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship 2- (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Lightweight 1x (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]		2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



RUGBY LEAGUE

Leagues (Men's)

Premier	Premier Tier			Tion 2		
Nationa	National			Tier 2		
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	
		7 th	24	7 th	18	
		8 th	23	8 th	17	
		9 th	22	9 th	16	
		10 th	21	10 th	15	

Knockouts (Men's)

National Championship		National Trophy		North/South Confere	ence
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	0
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16	0		

Rugby League 9s Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Men's)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5



RUGBY UNION

Leagues (Men's)

Premier	Tier					Tier :	1	Tier 2	າ	Tier:	2	Tier 4	4		
Nationa	I	North/S	outh 1	North/S	outh 2	Hel I		l Her 2	TIEL Z		3	11614		Tier 5	
1 st	100	1 st	50	1 st	40	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6
2 nd	90	2 nd	49	2 nd	39	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5
3 rd	82	3 rd	48	3 rd	38	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4
4 th	74	4 th	47	4 th	37	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3
5 th	68	5 th	46	5 th	36	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2
6 th	62	6 th	45	6 th	35	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1
7 th	58	7 th	44	7 th	34	7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0
8 th	54	8 th	43	8 th	33	8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0
9 th	60					9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0
10 th	58					10 ^t	21	10 ^t	15	10 ^t	9	10 ^t	3	10 ^t	0

Knockouts (Men's)

National Championshi	Championship		е	National Trophy		Conference Cup		Conference Trophy/Shiel	d
Winner	30	Winner	35	Winner	30	Winner	20	Winner	10
Runner Up	25	Runner Up	30	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	Runner Up	5
Losing SF	15	Losing SF	20	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9	Losing SF	1
Losing QF	10	Losing QF	12	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6	Losing QF	0
		Losing L16	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing	0	Losing	0

In Men's Rugby Union, the BUCS Points available at National League and National Championship (Winner, Runner Up, Losing SF x 2, Losing QF x 4 and unused Losing L16 x 2 [8 each]) level (Men's BUCS Super Rugby) have been combined and distributed differently to other sports, with a heavier weighting to the league. As a result of this, in the National League, the teams finishing in ninth and tenth receive more points than some of those teams above them as they do not progress to the National Championship knockout competition.

Leagues (Women's)

Premie	r Tier			Tier 1		Tion 2		Tion 2	iou 2		
Nationa	al	North/S	outh	TIEL I		Tier 2		Tier 3			
1 st	95	1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18		
2 nd	85	2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17		
3 rd	79	3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16		
4 th	74	4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15		
5 th	69	5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14		
6 th	65	6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13		
7 th	61			7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12		
		•		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11		
				9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10		
				10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9		



Knockouts (Women's)

National Championshi	ip	National Vas	se	National Trophy		Conference Cup			
Winner	30	Winner	35	Winner	30	Winner	20		
Runner Up	25	Runner Up	30	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13		
Losing SF	15	Losing SF	20	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9		
Losing QF	10	Losing QF	12	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6		
		Losing L16	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0		

In Women's Rugby Union, the BUCS Points available at National League and National Championship (Winner, Runner Up, Losing SF x 2 and Losing QF x 3) level (Women's BUCS Super Rugby) have been combined and distributed differently to other sports, with a heavier weighting to the league.

Rugby Sevens Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Men's and Women's)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5

The above points from third place to eighth place might be redistributed depending on the available schedule on the day, i.e. if a third and fourth place playoff does not occur then different points will be awarded to those positions.



SAILING

Fleet Racing Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Firefly (Open)	12	8	6	4
Laser (Open)	12	8	6	4
Fast Handicap (Open)	12	8	6	4
Slow Handicap (Open)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Match Racing Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8

Team Racing Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8

Yachting Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Mixed)*	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5

^{*}In years where it is possible to secure enough boats to run a qualification leading into Championship and Trophy fleets.



SNOWSPORTS

Autumn Dryslope (BUDS)

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship Ski Big Air* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Ski Giant Slalom (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Ski Slalom (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Ski Slopestyle* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Big Air* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Giant Slalom (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Knockout (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Slopestyle* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Team Ski Dual Slalom (Mixed)	12	8	6	4
Championship Team Snowboard Dual Slalom (Open)	12	8	6	4

^{*}Either Big Air or Slopestyle could be replaced with Rail Jam as an alternative Freestyle event.

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Indoor Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Ski Race [Slalom] (Men's and Women's)		8	6	4
Ski Freestyle [Slopestyle] (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Snowboard Race [Slalom] (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Snowboard Freestyle [Slopestyle] (Men's and Women's)		8	6	4
Team Ski Dual Slalom (Mixed)	12	8	6	4
Team Snowboard Dual Slalom (Open)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Spring Dryslope

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Championship Ski Big Air* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Ski Knockout (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Ski Slalom (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Ski Slopestyle* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Big Air* (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Knockout (Men's and Women's)		8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Slalom (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Championship Snowboard Slopestyle* (Men's and Women's)		8	6	4
Championship Team Ski Dual Slalom (Mixed)	12	8	6	4
Championship Team Snowboard Dual Slalom (Open)	12	8	6	4

^{*}Either Big Air or Slopestyle could be replaced with Rail Jam as an alternative Freestyle event.



Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th	l
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1	



SOFTBALL

Leagues (Mixed)

Tier 1	
1 st	30
2 nd	29
3 rd	28
4 th	27
5 th	26
6 th	25
7 th	24
8 th	23
9 th	22
10 th	21

Knockouts (Mixed)

National Championship							
Winner	50						
Runner Up	35						
3 rd Place	24						
4 th Place	16						
5 th Place	14						
6 th Place	12						
7 th Place	10						
8 th Place	8						
9 th Place	6						
10 th Place	6						
11 th Place	6						
12 th Place	6						

The above points from third place to twelfth place might be redistributed depending on the available schedule on the day, i.e. if a third and fourth place playoff does not occur then different points will be awarded to those positions.



SQUASH

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier Tier						Tier 3	
National		Tier 1		Tier 2		(Men's only)	
1 st (1 st Stage 2 Upper)	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18
2 nd (2 nd Stage 2 Upper)	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17
3 rd (3 rd Stage 2 Upper)	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16
4 th (4 th Stage 2 Upper)	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15
5 th (1 st Stage 2 Lower)	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14
6 th (2 nd Stage 2 Lower)	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13
7 th (3 rd Stage 2 Lower)	44	7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12
8 th (4 th Stage 2 Lower)	43	8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup			
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20		
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13		
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9		
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6		
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0		

Individual Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Singles A Grade (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Singles B Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Singles C Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Singles D Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Singles E Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Singles F Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Singles G Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Singles H Grade* (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0

*Subject to entry numbers.



SURFING

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



SWIMMING

Long Course Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
50m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
400m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
800m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
1500m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
50m Backstroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Backstroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Backstroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
50m Breaststroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Breaststroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Breaststroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
50m Butterfly (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Butterfly (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Butterfly (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Individual Medley (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
400m Individual Medley (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
4x100m Freestyle Relay (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
4x100m Medley Relay (Open, Female and Mixed)	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 400m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 800m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 1500m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Backstroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Backstroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Backstroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Breaststroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Breaststroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Breaststroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Butterfly (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Butterfly (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Butterfly (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Individual Medley (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 400m Individual Medley (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Freestyle S1-S13 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Freestyle S1-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 200m Freestyle S1-S5 & S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 400m Freestyle S6-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Backstroke S1-S5 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Backstroke S1, S2 & S6-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Breaststroke SB1-SB3 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Breaststroke SB4-SB9, SB11-SB14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Butterfly S1-S7 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Butterfly S8-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 200m Individual Medley SM5-SM14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4



*Deaf swimmers compete alongside non-disabled swimmers but results for eligible deaf swimmers are extracted and ranked separately. **Para-swimmers compete alongside non-disabled swimmers but results for eligible para-swimmers are extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis under British Para-swimming Points.

Short Course Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
50m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
400m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
800m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
1500m Freestyle (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
50m Breaststroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Breaststroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Breaststroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
50m Butterfly (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Butterfly (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Butterfly (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
50m Backstroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Backstroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Backstroke (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
100m Individual Medley (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
200m Individual Medley (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
400m Individual Medley (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
4x50m Freestyle Relay (Open and Female)	12	8	6	4
4x50m Medley Relay (Open, Female and Mixed)	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 400m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 800m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 1500m Freestyle (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Backstroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Backstroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Backstroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Breaststroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Breaststroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Breaststroke (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 50m Butterfly (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 100m Butterfly (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Butterfly (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 200m Individual Medley (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Deaf 400m Individual Medley (Open and Female)*	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Freestyle S1-S13 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Freestyle S1-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 200m Freestyle S1-S5 & S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 400m Freestyle S6-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Backstroke S1-S5 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Backstroke S1, S2 & S6-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 50m Breaststroke SB1-SB3 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Breaststroke SB4-SB9, SB11-SB14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4



Para 50m Butterfly S1-S7 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 100m Butterfly S8-S14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4
Para 200m Individual Medley SM5-SM14 (Open and Female)**	12	8	6	4

*Deaf swimmers compete alongside non-disabled swimmers but results for eligible deaf swimmers are extracted and ranked separately. **Para-swimmers compete alongside non-disabled swimmers but results for eligible para-swimmers are extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis under British Para-swimming Points.

Team Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Mixed)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5
Shield (Mixed)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



TABLE TENNIS

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier Tier		Tier 1		Tier 2		Tier 3 (Men's		
North/S	outh	Hel I		TICI Z		only)		
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	
		5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	
		6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	
		7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup			
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20		
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13		
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9		
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6		
Losing Last 16	8	Losing	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0		

Individual Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Singles (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5
Doubles (Men's, Women's and Mixed)	12	8	5	5



TAEKWONDO

Championship Series

Please note: The categories listed here are subject to change. Categories will be available according to the number of entries received and/or the number of competitors who attend each event in the series and as a result some classes and/or weight divisions may be cancelled or merged either before or at an event.

WT = Olympic rules sparring; ITF = Semi-contact rules sparring; KW = Kukkiwon patterns; CH = Chang-Hon patterns; FS = Freestyle patterns.

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Men's WT Sparring -54kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -54kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -54kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -58kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -58kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -58kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -63kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -63kg A-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -63kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -68kg C-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -68kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -68kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -74kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -74kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -74kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -80kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -80kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -80kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -87kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring -87kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring -87kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring 87kg+ A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's WT Sparring 87kg+ B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's WT Sparring 87kg+ C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -52kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -52kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -52kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -58kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -58kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -58kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -64kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -64kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -64kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -71kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -71kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -71kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -78kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -78kg B-class	0	0	0	0

				- 41
Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Women's WT Sparring -46kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -46kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -46kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -49kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -49kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -49kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -53kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -53kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -53kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -57kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -57kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -57kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -62kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -62kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -62kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -67kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -67kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -67kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -73kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring -73kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring -73kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring 73kg+ A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's WT Sparring 73kg+ B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's WT Sparring 73kg+ C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -47kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's ITF Sparring -47kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -47kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -52kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's ITF Sparring -52kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -52kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -57kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's ITF Sparring -57kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -57kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -62kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's ITF Sparring -62kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -62kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Women's ITF Sparring -67kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Women's ITF Sparring -67kg B-class	0	0	0	0



Men's ITF Sparring -78kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -85kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -85kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -85kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -92kg A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring -92kg B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring -92kg C-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring 92kg+ A-class	12	8	6	4
Men's ITF Sparring 92kg+ B-class	0	0	0	0
Men's ITF Sparring 92kg+ C-class	0	0	0	0
·		•		

0	0	0	0
12	8	6	4
0	0	0	0
0	0	0	0
12	8	6	4
0	0	0	0
0	0	0	0
12	8	6	4
0	0	0	0
0	0	0	0
	12 0 0 12 0 0 12 0	12 8 0 0 0 0 12 8 0 0 0 0 12 8 0 0	12 8 6 0 0 0 0 0 0 12 8 6 0 0 0 0 0 0 12 8 6 0 0 0

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
KW Individual Patterns A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
KW Individual Patterns B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
KW Individual Patterns C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
CH Individual Patterns A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
CH Individual Patterns B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
CH Individual Patterns C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
FS Individual Patterns A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
FS Individual Patterns B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
FS Individual Patterns C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
KW Pairs Patterns A-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
KW Pairs Patterns B-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
KW Pairs Patterns C-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
CH Pairs Patterns A-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
CH Pairs Patterns B-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
CH Pairs Patterns C-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
KW Team Patterns A-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
KW Team Patterns B-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
KW Team Patterns C-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
CH Team Patterns A-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
CH Team Patterns B-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
CH Team Patterns C-class (Mixed)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P10 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P10 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P10 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P10 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P10 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P10 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P20 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P20 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P20 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P20 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P20 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P20 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P30 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P30 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P30 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P30 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P30 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0



Para CH Individual Patterns P30 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P40 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P40 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P40 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P40 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P40 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P40 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P50 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P50 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P50 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P50 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P50 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P50 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P60 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P60 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P60 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P60 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P60 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P60 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P70 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para KW Individual Patterns P70 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para KW Individual Patterns P70 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P70 A-class (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para CH Individual Patterns P70 B-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Para CH Individual Patterns P70 C-class (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.



TENNIS

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Prem	ier Tier			Tier 1		Tier 2)	Tier 3		Tier 4		Tier 5	(Men's		(Men's		
Natio	nal	Nort	h/South	HELT		1161 2		1101 2		11013		on		only)		only)	
1 st	80	1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12	1 st	6	1 st	0		
2 nd	74	2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11	2 nd	5	2 nd	0		
3 rd	69	3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10	3 rd	4	3 rd	0		
4 th	65	4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9	4 th	3	4 th	0		
5 th	61	5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8	5 th	2	5 th	0		
6 th	58	6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7	6 th	1	6 th	0		
				7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6	7 th	0	7 th	0		
				8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5	8 th	0	8 th	0		
				9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4	9 th	0	9 th	0		
				10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3	10 th	0	10 th	0		

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championshi	р	National Trophy	rophy Conference Cup Confe		Conference Trophy		
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20	Winner	10
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13	Runner Up	5
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9	Losing SF	1
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6	Losing QF	0
Losing Last	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0

Individual Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	3 rd
Singles (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5
Doubles (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5
Wheelchair Tennis Singles (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5
Wheelchair Tennis Doubles (Men's and Women's)	12	8	5	5



TOUCH

Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Mixed)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8



TRAMPOLINE

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual Trampoline BUCS FIG Level (Male and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 1 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 2 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 3 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 4 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 5 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 6 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Level 7 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline Disability Level 1 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline Disability Level 2 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Trampoline BUCS Knockout (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Synchronised Trampoline Level 1 (Open)	12	8	6	4
Synchronised Trampoline Level 2 (Open)	0	0	0	0
Synchronised Trampoline Level 3 (Open)	0	0	0	0
Synchronised Trampoline Level 4 (Open)	0	0	0	0
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) BUCS FIG Level (Male and Female)	12	8	6	4
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) BUCS Level 1 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) BUCS Level 2 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) BUCS Level 3 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) BUCS Level 4 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) Disability Level 1 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0
Individual Double Mini Trampoline (DMT) Disability Level 2 (Male and Female)	0	0	0	0

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Individual Trampoline Team (Male and Female)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1
All-Around Team (Mixed)	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0



TRIATHLON

Duathlon Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para Individual (Open and Women's)*	12	8	6	4

^{*}Para-athletes of all eligible classifications compete alongside non-disabled athletes but results for eligible paraathletes are extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis using a factoring system.

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Sprint Triathlon Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Para Individual (Open and Women's)*	12	8	6	4
Team Relay (Mixed)	12	8	6	4

^{*}Para-athletes of all eligible classifications compete alongside non-disabled athletes but results for eligible paraathletes are extracted and ranked separately on a multi-classification basis using a factoring system.

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1

For team criteria please see entry information.

Standard Distance Triathlon Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual (Open and Women's)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team (Open and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



ULTIMATE

Indoor Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Men's and Women's)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5

Outdoor - Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Tier 1		Tier 2 (Men's Only)	
1 st	30	1 st	24
2 nd	29	2 nd	23
3 rd	28	3 rd	22
4 th	27	4 th	21
5 th	26	5 th	20
6 th	25	6 th	19
7 th	24	7 th	18
8 th	23	8 th	17
9 th	22	9 th	16
10 th	21	10 th	15

Outdoor - Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Champion	ship	National Trop	phy	National Shield (Men's on	ly)
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	14
3 rd Place	24	3 rd Place	14	3 rd Place	10
4 th Place	16	4 th Place	12	4 th Place	7
5 th Place	14	5 th Place	11	5 th Place	5
6 th Place	12	6 th Place	9	6 th Place	3
7 th Place	10	7 th Place	7	7 th Place	2
8 th Place	8	8 th Place	5	8 th Place	1
9 th Place	6	9 th Place	0	9 th Place	0
10 th Place	6	10 th Place	0	10 th Place	0
11 th Place	6	11 th Place	0		
12 th Place	6	12 th Place	0		
13 th Place	6	13 th Place	0		
14 th Place	6	14 th Place	0		
15 th Place	6	15 th Place	0		
16 th Place	6	16 th Place	0		



VOLLEYBALL

Leagues (Men's and Women's)

Premier	Tier	Tier 1		Tier 2)	Tier 3		Tier 4	
North/S	outh	1161.	L	1161 2	4	TIEL 3		(Men's	only)
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24	1 st	18	1 st	12
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23	2 nd	17	2 nd	11
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22	3 rd	16	3 rd	10
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21	4 th	15	4 th	9
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20	5 th	14	5 th	8
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19	6 th	13	6 th	7
		7 th	24	7 th	18	7 th	12	7 th	6
		8 th	23	8 th	17	8 th	11	8 th	5
		9 th	22	9 th	16	9 th	10	9 th	4
		10 th	21	10 th	15	10 th	9	10 th	3

Knockouts (Men's and Women's)

National Championship		National Trophy		Conference Cup	
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0

Beach Volleyball Championships

Team	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Championship (Men's and Women's)	50	35	24	16	14	12	10	8
Trophy (Men's and Women's)	30	21	14	12	11	9	7	5
Shield (Men's and Women's)	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1



WATER POLO

Leagues (Open and Female)

Premier	Premier Tier			Tion 2	
North/S	outh	Tier 1		Tier 2	
1 st	50	1 st	30	1 st	24
2 nd	49	2 nd	29	2 nd	23
3 rd	48	3 rd	28	3 rd	22
4 th	47	4 th	27	4 th	21
5 th	46	5 th	26	5 th	20
6 th	45	6 th	25	6 th	19
		7 th	24	7 th	18
		8 th	23	8 th	17
		9 th	22	9 th	16
		10 th	21	10 th	15

Knockouts (Open and Female)

National Championship		National Trophy	Conference Cup		
Winner	50	Winner	30	Winner	20
Runner Up	35	Runner Up	21	Runner Up	13
Losing SF	24	Losing SF	14	Losing SF	9
Losing QF	16	Losing QF	10	Losing QF	6
Losing Last 16	8	Losing L16/L32/L64	0	Losing L16/L32/L64	0



WHEELCHAIR BASKETBALL

Leagues (Open)

Tier 1					
1 st	30				
2 nd	29				
3 rd	28				
4 th	27				
5 th	26				
6 th	25				
7 th	24				
8 th	23				
9 th	22				
10 th	21				

Knockouts (Open)

National	
Championship	
Winner	50
Runner Up	35
Losing SF	24
Losing QF	16



WINDSURFING

Championships

Individual Category	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th
Individual Advanced (Men's and Women's)	12	8	6	4
Individual Intermediate (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Individual Beginner (Men's and Women's)	0	0	0	0
Team Relay (Mixed)	12	8	6	4

Team [Overall/extracted]	1 st	2 nd	3 rd	4 th	5 th	6 th	7 th	8 th
Team	20	14	10	7	5	3	2	1